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Dr. Michele Laraia
Division of Nuclear Fuel Cycle :

and Waste Management .

International Atomic Energy Agency
,

Wagrammerstrasse 5
P.O. Box 100
A-1400 Vienna .

,

AUSTRIA

Dear Dr. Laraia:

In response to your request of 12 January 1994, I'm transmitting copies of the
following documents:

1. " Revised Analyses of Decommissioning for the Reference Pressurized Water
Reactor Power Station," NUREG/CR-5884, Volumes 1 and 2;

2. " Estimating Pressurized Water Reactor Decommissioning Costs," NUREG/CR-
6054;

3. " Decommissioning of Research Reactors," ANS-15.10-81, (note that this
document is being revised, but has not yet.been officially issued).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 301-504-3603.

Sincerely,

Oic* d stc.rAef

Timothy C. Johnson, Section Leader
Materials Decommissioning Section
Decommissioning and Regulatory

Issues Branch
-Division of low-Level Waste Management

,

and Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards i
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